
Copenhagen, 25 April 2013

FastPassCorp A/S - Removal from the observation list

ISIN Name

FastPassCorp

FastPassCorp A/S has been removed from the observation list as the company at the general meeting has 

explained that the equity can be reestablished through ongoing operations.

For further information, please see the announcement published by the company on the 25 April 2013.

________________________________________________________________________________________

For further information, please contact: Pernille Gram Christensen, Surveillance, tel. 0045 33 93 33 66

NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen has removed the below company from the observation list today:

DK0060092203


